
Meet the 

Phillipe Llamar
Agent 0011
As the League of 
Llama’s top-ranking 
secret agent, Phillipe 
is an expert in 
martial arts, a great 
leader and only a 
little bit clumsy on 
his hooves. He also 
has the thickest, 
most luxurious fringe 
of them all which 
makes the lady 
llamas swoon!
Skills: Confidence, 
amazing hair
Faults: Forgetful, 
easily distracted

Lloyd Llamanator
Agent 0013
Lloyd is Phillipe’s 
sidekick who is a 
little too relaxed to 
be reliable! Not the 
sharpest tool in the 
shed, Lloyd is often 
found daydreaming 
about grass or 
accidentally foiling 
the whole save-the-
day plan.
Skills: Remains calm 
under pressure
Faults: Eats 
everything in sight

a.k.a LOL
These llamas are on a mission to save the world. Read all about 

them – and the evil General Bottomburp – in the League of Llamas 
series by Aleesah Darlison. The first two books are out now!  

But first – here’s who you’re dealing with . . . 

Join the League 
of Llamas

Mama Llama
The Big Boss
Short with white 
wool, Mama Llama 
is super smart, 
previously a kick-
boxing champion 
and now reigns 
as the League of 
Llamas boss. She has 
dedicated her whole 
life to this agency 
and works tirelessly 
to keep her clumsy 
agents Phillipe and 
Lloyd in line.
Skills: Being super 
intimidating
Faults: Giving 
Phillipe the keys to 
the llamaborghini

Elloise 
Llamaresky
Mysterious  
Llama in Red
Elloise is a stunning, 
long-lashed beauty 
of a llama who 
looks amazing in 
the colour red. She 
always seems to 
be present at the 
scene of the crime, 
but who’s side is she 
really on?
Skills: Kick-boxing 
and biting, distracts 
opponents with her 
beauty
Faults: Sneaking 
around and 
switching sides

General Ignatius 
Bottomburp
Villain
Badgers are every 
llama’s sworn 
enemy, and General 
Bottomburp is the 
worst of them all! He 
likes to make trouble 
for the Llamas for 
fun in his spare time 
and often puts other 
animals of the world 
in danger with his 
antics.
Skills: Stinking out a 
whole room
Faults: Troublemaker, 
liar and thief of the 
highest order


